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CBA at the European Police Chiefs Convention
2018 (EPCC)

The Deputy Head of the Central Anticorruption Bureau dr Grzegorz Ocieczek, assistant
professor at the Cardinal Wyszyński University in Warsaw (UKSW), took part in the
annual European Police Chiefs Convention (EPCC). The conference was organized by
Europol and the Austrian Presidency of the Council of the European Union. The
meeting took place on 26-27 September 2018 at the Europol headquarters in the
Hague.

The aim of the convention is to exchange experiences and best practices between the
senior management representatives of all services and law enforcement agencies
cooperating within Europol.

The main themes of this year’s meeting were topics related to current threats and
measures to counteract these phenomena.
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